
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Diane Hancock [mailto   
Sent: 10 May 2018 14:39 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I am writing to protest most strongly to the proposed building on Princes Parade and 
the proposed closure and rerouting of the road. However should Folkestone and 
Hythe District Council grant themselves permission to build there, in spite of the 
objections of a very large number of local people who don’t wish to see this part of 
our landscape ruined by housing, then there is absolutely no need to close and 
reroute a perfectly adequate road. It is able to serve any housing that is built there.  
 
The road is used by many people both local and visitors to enable them to access 
the beach all the year round. If a new road was built it would encroach on the Royal 
Military Canal, a famous and historic monument and could easily cause much 
damage, both to the canal and it’s banks, used by so many for wonderful walks away 
from noise and traffic.  
 
Can you imagine the harm and disruption to the wildlife which has the canal and it’s 
banks as it’s habitat, both during the building of such a road and the effect of traffic 
on it at its completion?  
 
I ask you therefore to take very seriously the very valid concerns that you receive.  
 
Once lost this can never be reclaimed.                           
 
D.M.Hancock. 
 




